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Debbie:

This version of the draft makes one change, which was also made to Rep. Cullen’s
substitute amendment to Assembly Bill 392:  the words “and casualty” are deleted after
“property” on page 7, line 1, so that the insurance type referred to is property
insurance, not property and casualty insurance.
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